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6th December 2022 
 
Deputy Sean Sherlock 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 57556/22 - “To ask the Minister for Health the current vacancies at early intervention in each CHO and 
LHO; and the cost of filling all vacancies, in tabular form.” 
            

 
Dear Deputy Sherlock, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
We have run a report but there are no Early Intervention Services within the CHO Areas.  
 
All our employment data is available on the HSE website: 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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